
Received by email from Chris Greenwood – Lake District National Park Authority  

 
Dear Ms Rossington 
  
I am sorry that I have not had the opportunity to respond with a longer and more 
considered response but having read the overview document, in which I feel there is 
much that we can support, my views can be distilled to a few key points. 
  

 The general principle of retaining the allowance for protected landscapes (para 5.30) is 
important and we are pleased to see it stated so clearly. 

 We would like to see the scope of the scheme extended to include the candidate 
National Park extension areas 

 We would like to see the scope of the scheme extended to include areas outside the 
National Park (the ‘10% allowance’) where intervisibility with adjacent areas has the 
potential to affect the Special Qualities (as identified in Lake District National Park policy 
documents). 

  
We hope you will take our comments into account and if there is any further information 
you require please contact me further. 
  
Regards 
  
Chris Greenwood  
------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Chris Greenwood  
Landscape Architect  
Lake District National Park Authority  
Murley Moss, Kendal, LA9 7RL  
 


